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25 November, 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Curriculum for Wales 2022 Parent/Carer Survey 

 

Further to my last letter, introducing you to the new Curriculum for Wales, I would now like to invite 

you to share your views and ideas about what you believe needs to be included in our new 

curriculum.  

 

Curriculum for Wales 2022 Survey via Google Forms 

Please click here for a link to a google form where you can share your ideas. Please complete and 

submit the google form by Monday 6 December, 2021. 

 

Introduction to Curriculum for Wales 2022: video 

On our school website, there is a very short video, introducing the principles of the new curriculum. 

Please click here for another chance to view this video. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to your child’s education. I look forward to hearing your 

views and ideas which will certainly help to shape the future of our curriculum. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

J Morgan 

Deputy Headteacher 
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